
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim discusses the service and administrative situation of
Wasit and Basra provinces with its governors and in the attendance of

Minister of Oil and Minister of Transport

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

the Governor of Basra Mr. Majid al-Nasrawi and Governor of Wasit Mr. Malik Khalaf Monday

3/4/2017
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His eminence with the Basra and Wasit governors discussed the service and administrative

situation and the relations between these two provinces and the federal government, his

eminence stressed the importance of coordination between the service ministries and local

governments and overcome administrative obstacles and intersections, stressing on allocating

funds for Basra province for environmental hazards through the disbursement of social welfares

to fund projects that serve the citizens of Basra and contribute in developmental projects, his

eminence called for proper development of the seaport sector to reach the class of

international seaports, the meeting also covered discussions on a number of obstacles and

complications related to work and how to find solutions.


